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Hello Amanda Elzy members of the Class of 1969!! 

It is with great ‘Golden Panther’ pride, honor and enthusiasm that we send you our second official Reunion Committee 

communiqué.  We want to keep you up to date on our plans for our ’50 years’ Reunion in July of 2019.   Please don’t 

forget to mark the dates (July 19-21, 2019) on your calendars now so that you can come and help us “Celebrate 50 

Years” big time!  We sent you a “Celebration:  Events” listing and a “Registration Form” in Communique One (1) back in 

May, 2018, and have updates to that information to share.  

The following updates have been made to the “Celebration:  Events” listing (Refer to it for locations and addresses): 

1. The Events remain the same and we have finalized all of the locations for those events.   

a. We executed contracts with vendors for our events scheduled for Friday, July 19 and Saturday, July 20.   

2. We have a discount rate for hotel rooms at two (2) hotels in Greenwood.   The discounted rate applies to 

Double, and King rooms. 

The “Registration Form” has been expanded from One (1) to Three (3) Pages.  Highlights of the updates include: 

1. Pages One (1) and Two (2) 

a. Additional explanations for registering 1969 Classmates and their Guests/ Non-Classmates that will be 

accompanying Classmates to our Reunion   

2. Page Three (3)  

a. Installation Payment Options   

i. We heard from several of you that you would like options to make payments over time.  Two (2) 

payment plan options for the Classmate and Guest/ Non-Classmate fees are provided.    

b. Options for Classmates to send in payments.   

i. We looked at possibly using PayPal and Zelle for the ease and speed of using electronic 

payments.  

1. Our research indicated high potential risk for encountering major delay in receipt of 

your funds should unanticipated setup, transmission, etc. errors be encountered  

2. The decision was made to stay with Check or Money Order payments   

We want to reach as many of our 1969 classmates as soon as possible.  And we greatly appreciate your help!  So please 

continue to spread the word as often and as much as you possibly can!   We have made it possible for you to do so via 

Postal Mail, E-mail, Reunion Committee Contacts, Facebook and a 1969 Reunion Website as noted in our Reunion 

Letterhead above.  The Committee will continue periodically updating you in the months ahead!  Please contact us with 

any questions you may have. 

 

Eagerly awaiting July, 2019, 

We remain your Reunion Committee   

https://www.aehsclassof1969reunion.com/

